
 

25th March 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

We do hope you are all keeping well and managing to look after yourselves, your families and other loved ones. 

 

As a school family we are encouraging each other to build structure into our day, by following our normal 

lesson timetable as best we can for work purposes. It is really important also that we continue to commit time 

and energy to planned exercise, whether in the home or garden, or during our one allocated spot outside the 

home environment every day. 
 

Since our last communication it's great to see how many students have signed up to all of their respective 

Google Classrooms. However, in some cases students have perhaps signed up to certain subjects on their 

timetables, but not to others, and so we ask you again please to check with your son / daughter that he / she has 

complete coverage of all their classes and other sources of schoolwork required. 

 

Best wishes, 
 

Paula Williams 

 


